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HB 3075 will only increase the number of cheap firearms on the streets. Why? 

Because the person who has an old firearm to sell knows that a potential purchaser 

will not go through the onerous permitting system just for a $50.00 firearm. Therefore, 

in order to dispose of these less expensive firearms ,the owner will either have to 

discard the weapon (unlikely) or give it away "under the table" (more likely). This law 

will have many unintended consequences. Instead of helping to keep guns out of the 

hands of "bad guys" it will have the opposite effect by creating a large black market 

for cheap guns. 


